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Welcome to grade 2 & Bienvenue à 2ème année!  
Welcome to Mrs. Forbes and Mme. Greiss’ Grade 2FI classes!  We are so excited to welcome you to AJM this year!  We had a great first week getting to know all your amazing children and we look forward to a wonderful year of learning together.  Below we have outlined some of the pertinent information to get our year off to a great start.  Please complete the attached student information sheet at your earliest convenience.   If you have any further questions or need clarification on anything, please don’t hesitate to contact us by written note in your child’s agenda, phone call at the school or by email (Mrs. Forbes forbese@hdsb.ca or Mme. Greiss greissc@hdsb.ca)
~Agenda –Please remind your child to bring their agenda (in their Ziploc bag) to school every day, Please ensure you take the time to check your child’s agenda nightly and initial on the specified date.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to send us a quick note and we will respond as soon as possible. 
~Remind App ~In place of daily written agenda messages that take up a lot of our class learning time, we will be using the Remind App.  We will be sending frequent messages using this app, so we strongly encourage all of our families to download this free app to their personal devices.  
If your child is in 2-4FI please download the app by entering this link https://www.remind.com/join/eforbes1 or by texting this phone number (613) 702-8802 and entering the following message @eforbes1
If your child is in 2-3FI please download the app by entering this link https://www.remind.com/join/mrseforbes or by texting this phone number (613) 702-8802 and entering the following message @mrseforbes
~Monthly Newsletters – At the beginning of each month you will receive a newsletter highlighting important information that pertains to the school/classroom as well as specific learning objectives and the curriculum focus for the month.  
~English/French Subjects – Language (Reading, Writing, Oral Communication and Media) and Math will be taught in English; French Language (Reading, Writing, Oral Communication), Science and Social Studies will be taught in French.  Visual Arts will be taught in both French and English.  
~Early Dismissal – If your child needs to be picked up early, please send a note in your child’s agenda so that we can have them ready to go at your specified time. 
~Homework – More information regarding our Homework program will be sent home towards the end of the month.

~Home Reading – Home Reading will begin in October once your child’s reading assessments are completed.  Look for more information to come home at a later date.
~Footwear – To help keep our school and classroom clean, students are to bring a pair of indoor shoes.  These shoes will never be worn outdoors.  We highly recommend that these indoor shoes be running shoes, as it is a requirement that students wear indoor running shoes for Gym class.  It is suggested that students keep their indoor shoes in their lockers instead of bringing them home. Please CLEARLY LABEL all shoes with your child’s name.

~Water Bottles – Please send your child with a water bottle every day to be used within the classroom.  Students are able to store their water bottles in front of their mailbox to use as needed throughout the day.  
~Library – Both classes will be visiting the library every Thursday.  Students will be allowed to take out a French and English book each week.  

~Websites – Mrs. Forbes’ classroom website will be up and running shortly. More information will be sent home at a later date.
Classroom Donations
We would love and appreciate donations of the following:  


~ Kleenex boxes


~ plastic cutlery (forks & spoons)


~ glue sticks


~ paper towel
